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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Photos Free Delivery Order Deadline 
 
Individual school photos were taken of all students in Years 7 to 11 last week, and you should have 
received a unique link to view your child’s picture direct from the photographers. 
 
The closing date for free delivery of photos back to school is Tuesday 27th September.  
 
Photos should be ordered through the Tempest website using your unique link, or visit www.tempest-
orders.co.uk   
 
Should you need any assistance with ordering your photos, please contact Tempest on 01736 
751555 (option 3), who will be very happy to help you. 
 
Thank you. 
 
This ParentMail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom they are addressed. Disclosing, copying or distributing the contents is strictly prohibited without prior permission from 
the school. If you have received this email in error, please notify office@beaminster.dorset.sch.uk 
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